
 
 

 

Announcement intended Prospectus update VanEck ETFs N.V. – December 2022 
 
VanEck ETFs N.V., an investment company with variable capital, having its registered office at Barbara 
Strozzilaan 310, 1083 HN Amsterdam, company number 34314095 (the Company), hereby informs its 
investors about the intended upcoming update of the Prospectus (“Prospectus update”) of VanEck ETFs 
N.V. in December 2022. 
 
As of the December Prospectus update, the Company will offer the Prospectus in English language only.  
The Prospectus update will include the following changes:  

1. Implementation of SFDR level 2 requirements: SFDR Annexes as pre-contractual disclosure for each 
Art. 8 SFDR Sub-fund; 

2. Editorial changes and other non-material updates. 
 
The changes to the Prospectus will take effect on 22 December 2022 (the Effective Date). The amended 
Prospectus will be available as per the Effective Date on the website of VanEck: www.vaneck.com. 
 
Investors who have any queries could also contact VanEck or consult with their professional adviser. 
 
We thank you for your continuing support of the Company. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
VanEck Asset Management B.V. The 
Board of Directors 
For and on behalf of VanEck 
ETFs N.V. 
 

http://www.vaneck.com/

